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This term’s value is 

 
Trust 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 
 
 

Well done to our Stars of the week! 
 
 

Preston in the infants 
and Charlotte in the Juniors 

 
Congratulations to Elisia and Harry  

for winning the reading raffle! 
 
 
 

 
 

Mon 6th Nov Yr 6 Boosters start 3.15-4.15 

Tues 7th Nov Open evening for Yr R parents 

Mon 13th Nov Juniors after school football match  

Tues 14th Nov School Photos 

Thurs 16th Nov Open Day for Yr R parents 

 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
We had a lovely first week back in school after half term.  The children have settled 
in well into their learning.  Please could you make sure children have named coats 
with them in school now that the colder weather is upon us.   
 
You will have noticed our new playground markings, which were completed over 
the half term break.  During the time that they are “broken in” they can be slippery 
in wet weather.  Please be mindful of this if you are coming into school across the 
playground.  Hopefully they will soon soon be fully worn.   
 
The children have been enjoying their “Hot Chocolate with the Head” treat for being 
star of the week.  The next session will be 17th November.  If your child is absent and 
misses their hot chocolate session, don’t worry – we will put them into the next 
session and ensure they don’t miss out.   
 
We have our open evening on Tuesday at 6pm.  This is for people looking for 
Reception places for September 2024.  Anyone looking for an in-year transfer from 
another school is also welcome to come and have a look around, they just need to 
ring the office to book in.  Please spread the word and let your friends and families 
know, share it on local social media village pages to get the word out there in the 
local area.  Your help with this is much appreciated.  
 
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school.   
 
With best wishes  
 
Jude Busari  
 
 

 

Our social media  
 
 
 
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton C of E Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

 
 
 
 

 
and for our school website, 

please visit 
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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